
G-CAT Board Meeting 11/19/2012 

 

In attendance: 

 Loren Janulewicz 

 Larry Ransford 

 Irene Young 

 

 

Discussion: 

� We reviewed the financials.  Play was down in October so we had a small loss, 

expect similar for November.  There is enough money in the bank to get us to 

April even if we have some bad winter months.     

 

� Ed has already booked 11 tournaments for next year.   

 

� Letters have been sent to annual pass holders with the information for renewal.  

We discussed the concern of some Metro District annual passholders that they 

were not getting the appropriate price discount.  The 10% discount that is being 

offered is about equal to the metro district tax for the year.  The board feels that is 

a correct adjustment. 

 

� The Golf Course at Heather Ridge will participate in the Denver Golf Expo.  

 

� Patios are now being build that encroach on golf course properties.  Will need the 

Metro District to get involved with the HOA’s to resolve this issue.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


